INTEGRAL UNIVERSITY, LUCKNOW

(Office of Deptt. of Civil Engineering)

Ref. No. IUL/CE/Head/2022/073 Dated: 25" November, 2022

NOTICE
(Regarding Awareness Program on “NO TO PLASTIC BAGS”)

All the students are hereby informed that the Department of Civil Engineering is going to

organize an awareness program on “NO TO PLASTIC BAGS” on 8" December 2022,

Interested student may give their name to the event coordinator latest by Tuesday i.c 7"

December 2022.
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